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●​ CVSEC’s Extended School Year (ESY) program has been in full swing and will conclude 

on July 25. It has been energizing to see students reengaged in learning this summer and 
to observe staff providing targeted instruction in a structured, supportive setting. 

 
●​ Staffing efforts for the 2025-2026 school year remain active, particularly in our recruitment 

of Educational Assistants. We are encouraged by the quality of our current applicant pool 
and are optimistic about finalizing remaining positions in the coming weeks. 

 
●​ Referral data continues to project enrollment growth, with an anticipated start-of-year 

range between 100–109 students. This increase aligns with ongoing district needs. We 
will continue holding intake meetings through August.  

 
●​ Preparations for the upcoming school year are well underway. Our New Staff Academy 

will welcome incoming licensed staff on August 14, followed by Staff Workshop Week, 
which begins on August 18. Professional development this year will focus on equipping 
staff with tools to support diverse learning needs, including training aligned with the 
Minnesota READ Act. 

 
●​ We are excited by the momentum and look forward to launching another successful 

school year at CVSEC. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their 

home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment. 


